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Question: 
 
Senator Marshall asked in writing: 
 
In relation to W258-6, regarding the QUT 3 year study that into the relationship 
between human resource and business strategies, the agreement making process, and 
employee satisfaction and business performance. 
 
(a) When will the study results be released? 
(b) Can the research proposal for the study be released to the Committee? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
(a) Due to the need to revise the original research proposal a final report on the 

study is due to be produced by February 2006. 
 
(b) A copy of the original research proposal is attached.  This is accompanied by a 

copy of the current revised research proposal. 




